
FAQs: Gas Turbine Engines 
1. Is there a specifcation for electronic control governors for gas turbine engines? 

 
Is there a specification for electronic control governors for gas turbine engines?  
Electronic control governors for gas turbine engines are not within the NEMA scope. 
You may want to contact SAE (Society of Automotive Engineers) at www.sae.org. 

http://www.sae.org/
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